
DESCRIPTION
During the COVID-19 pandemic, many employers in the 
manufacturing industry have remained open as “essential 
businesses” or have recently reopened and face unique 
challenges trying to keep workers safe. While the federal 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) 
does not have a specific COVID-19 standard, there are 
other OSHA standards, regulations, and guidelines that 
may apply to potential employee exposure to COVID-19 
in the workplace. In this webinar, the speakers will 
discuss the OSHA standards, regulations, and guidelines 
that employers in the manufacturing industry should be 
aware of when deciding how to protect their workers and 
strategies for addressing the increased scrutiny by OSHA, 
employees, customers, and other stakeholders regarding 
worker safety. The speakers will also discuss how efforts 
at the state level to develop COVID-19-related laws may 
affect manufacturing employers.

SPEAKERS 
Valerie N. Butera (Washington D.C.)
Shontell Powell (Atlanta)
Eric E. Hobbs, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, July 16, 2020

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. Please note that CLE and HRCI/SHRM 
credit will not be available for this program. To request an accommodation related to this event, please 
contact accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

OSHA HOUR: KEEPING MANUFACTURING WORKERS SAFE 
DURING THE COVID-19 CRISIS
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